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 St. Mary’s School Newsletter 
 Always faithful to God, ourselves and others in the spirit of the Presentation tradition. 

 St. Mary’s is committed to Child Safety and the inclusion of all children. 

 Respect Ourselves  -  Respect Others  -  Respect our Environment 

Term 4 - Week 7 Friday November 17, 2023 

PBIS Expectations: Expectations In Sharing and Responding To Each Other 
 

The School Photographer 

Phone    -   02 6032 9284 

   Web        -   http://www.smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Email      -   principal@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

75-89 High Street, Rutherglen, Vic, 3685 

PO Box 146 

Office Hours  -  8.00am  -  4.00pm 

 

Prayer for:    Peace in the Middle East 
 

 

Welcome to Fr Peter Taylor 

 

Last week we welcomed Fr Peter Taylor as our 
new Parish Priest in Rutherglen. Fr Peter has 
already visited our school and children a number 
of times, and we look forward to working with 
Fr Peter into the future. 

 

You will have the opportunity to meet Fr Peter 
during a number of End of Year Celebrations at 
School. 
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REMINDERS:- 
 

Important: School Uniform Reminder 

 

There are many students who are coming to school in their sports uniform every day of the week. 
The sports uniform is to be worn only on Tuesday and Friday. 

 

All students are expected to wear their summer uniform on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
Football shorts are not part of the uniform. 

 

School Hats - TERM 4 - NO HAT NO PLAY! 

 

This Term is Term 4 meaning the NO HAT NO PLAY Policy is Strictly enforced. All students will need a 
School Hat every day in Term 4.  Hats are available to purchase from the Front Office. 

 

2024 Foundation Enrolments 

 

Could all families with existing siblings at school, and wanting to register another child for 2024 Foundation               
enrolments, please ensure you have your enrolments in as soon as possible. Enrolment packs are available 
from the office. 

 
 

Frosty Fridays 

 

Every Friday our Senior Catholic Identity Team  
sell frozen Zooper Doopers for 50c each. 
The money raised goes to support CARITAS. 
The team of Angus & Isabel raised a total of $34.10 
Today. Well done! 

 

Book Club 
 

Please be sure to get your Orders in for the final issue of the year by November 23, 2023. 

 
 

 

It’s that time of year again! 

 

Any donations towards the Christmas Hamper Raffles 
would be Greatly Appreciated. 

 

Remember the more donations the more raffle prizes we 
can give out. 

 

One book of 15 tickets was issued to the oldest, or only, 
child of each family on Wednesday November 8th week. 
Additional books available on request.  

 

The Raffle Draw is scheduled for Friday 8th December. 

2024 Calendar Rolling! 

 

The Calendar Rolling has gone ahead in leaps and bounds during this week and it looks like we will have 
them all finished by the end of today! 

 

Many thanks to our wonderful volunteers who turned up, rolled up their sleeves, and just got it done!! 
You are very much appreciated! 

 

It will be great to have the Calendars out to the public in plenty of time for Christmas and the New Year. 

Christmas Hamper Raffles - Donations Sought!! 
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Congratulations to Lilly and Emma! 
 

Lilly was awarded the WINNER of the Grade 2 - Grade 4 Spiritual Artwork Award at this years Mackillop 
Art Exhibition in Bendigo for her Spiritual Artwork called a ‘World of Hearts’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lilly’s statement about her artwork: 

“People need to be kind all over the world. 

Be friends, love each other and speak nicely to each other.” 

 

Emma was awarded the HIGHLY COMMENDED Award of the Prep to Grade 1 Spiritual Artwork at this 
years Mackillop Art Exhibition in Bendigo for her Spiritual Artwork called The Wedding Feast. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Emma’s statement about her artwork: 

“My artwork is a picture of a wedding. 

The bride and groom speak nicely to each other, they speak full of grace. 

This picture makes me happy.” 
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Congratulations to our Class Award Winners for Last Week! 

Congratulations to our Class Award Winners for This Week! 

Melody; Polly; Ella; Emma; Patrick; Jed; Luca; Lottie; Axel 

BACK ROW:  Matilda; Isabel; James; Oliver; Angelina; Oscar 

FRONT ROW:  Heidi; Charlotte; Matilda; Mav 
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We send our best wishes to all 
who celebrated their Birthdays 

in the past fortnight! 
 

 

Clementine 

Kindness Day - 
Monday 
November 13, 
2024 
 

The children had a  
wonderful day with 
many activities       
including: role play; 
craft, sports, and a 
sausage sizzle. 
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CANBERRA CAMP - GRADES 5 & 6 - NOVEMBER 1 TO 3 
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CANBERRA CAMP - GRADES 5 & 6 - NOVEMBER 1 TO 3 Cont’d 

There is no doubt that this trip was an eye-opening, educational 

and resiliency-building experience for all the students. So much to 

see, learn about and do. More pictures are available on Facebook. 

The group behaved very well and was a credit to St Mary’s School! 
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School Colour Run—Friday 1st December 

 

Fund Raising Update:- 

 
We have raised just OVER $6000 so far for our wonderful little school! WOW! 

 
Thank you so much for signing up and all your kind donations and generosity. 

We are just so amazed and warmed by your incredible support! 
 

There is still time to sign up to donate. 
 

Just go to schoolfunrun.com.au or 
snap the QR code that was sent home with all the notes. 

 
Only 2 weeks to go until our Colour Run and we are very excited!! 

 

COLOUR RUN COUNTDOWN - - - 14 DAYS TO GO!! 

Year 2 very much enjoying their reward for TOTAL CLASS ENROLMENT in the fun run!! 

 

http://schoolfunrun.com.au/
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Have a great weekend! 

Matt 

Sharing and 
Responding 
To Each 
Other 

Respect 
Ourselves 

Respect Others Respect our  
Environment 

 • Listen to the person 
speaking 

 
• Learn from making 

mistakes 
 
• Persist and keep 

trying 

• Listen to the person 
speaking 

 
• Encourage others to 

have a go and persist 
 
• Be inclusive of others 
 
• Take turns 
 
• Give positive       

feedback 

• Respect the work of 
others in the       
classroom 

 
• Respect our ICT    

resources when    
sharing presentations 

•  

PBIS Expectations: Sharing and Responding to Each Other 
 

Congratulations to our PBIS Award Winners This Week! 

Oliver; Annika; Nash; Ayla; Ottis;  Ivy; Zoe 
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Important Calendar Dates  -  2023 

 

Term 4 

 

 

Monday 20 November    Festival of the Sacred, Wangaratta - Grades 5/6 attending 

Tuesday 21 November    Languages Film Festival Screening, Shepparton - 

       7 Students from Years 4/5/6 attending 

Tuesday 21 November    First Day of Foundation Transition 9.00-11.00am 

Tuesday 28 November    Second Day of Foundation Transition 9.00-11.00am 

Friday 1 December    School Colour Fun Run 

Tuesday 5 December    Third Day of Foundation Transition 9.00am - 12.45pm 

Wednesday 6 December   Nativity Play and Awards 

Friday 8 December    Christmas Hamper Raffle draw 

Monday 11 December    Grade 6 Graduation Dinner 

Tuesday 12 December    Fourth Day of Foundation Transition 9.00am - 3.30pm 

Friday 15 December    Last Day of Term - Movie Activity 

 

 

Important Calendar Dates  -  2024 

Term 1 

 

Tuesday 30 January    First Day - Term 1 

Monday 19 February    School Photography Day 

Thursday 21 March    Harmony Day 

Thursday 28 March    Last Day of Term 

Friday 29th March    Good Friday 

Sunday 31 March    Easter Sunday 

Staff email addresses 

Matt Attwater (Principal)  -  mattwater@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Libby Dickinson (Gr 5/6 teacher) - edickinson@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Michael Ratcliffe (Grade 4 teacher) - mratcliffe@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Taylor Dickinson (Grade 2 teacher)) - tdickinson@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Emily Morris (Grade 3 teacher)  - emorris@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Wednesday) 

Emma Kerr (Gr 5/6 teacher) - ekerr@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Sarah Grogan (Foundation/1 teacher) - sgrogan@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Nicole O’Mahony (Learning Diversity Leader) - nomahony@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Jane van Zanten (Art/Grade 2)  -  jvanzanten@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Tuesday/Friday) 

Gina Nero (Italian teacher)  -  gnero@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Tuesday) 

Amanda Arnot (Business Manager) - aarnot@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Judy Fah (Admin Assistant) - jfah@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 


